January 7, 2021

Andrew Wheeler
Administrator
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
(b) (6)

Dear Administrator Wheeler:

This letter serves as my official notice that I am resigning from the Environmental Protection Agency as Deputy General Counsel, Office of General Counsel, effective 12:00 p.m. on January 20, 2021. I was asked to resign due to a change in administration.

My forwarding email is (b) (6) and my mailing address can be found on the back of my resignation SF-52.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve in this position.

Sincerely,

Adam Gustafson

Ce: (b) (6